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From: Darren Brockman <darren.brockman@brockmangroup.com.au> 

Sent: Monday, 5 August 2019 10:17 AM 

To: plumbingreview 

Subject: Plumbing review for remote communities 

 

Hi there I have been out to some of these communities in the past and would like to 

express my opinion on the matter at hand. Health people have been trying for ages to 

get this across the line.  

I believe if you allow this to happen you won't be setting a good example for the trade. 

There are a few indigenous companies that would be willing to take on these contracts 

but fail to even get a look at it. Including myself. 

At the very least personally I would only allow a tap wash change.  

These people (indigenous) should be represented with the same standards as civilised 

foke are.  

Any cross contamination of water services could have a impact on these people further 

than just disease. If the government has a good case i.e not fit for habitants then these 

people will be removed from their homelands. This can not be allowed to happen as the 

attachment to land is more than most folk would understand. 

Please for the well being of the people keep the standards across the board. 


